
 

 

  West Coast Giant Pumpkin Regatta         
Medallion Hunt Contest Rules 

 

 

 
 
In celebration of the West Coast Giant Pumpkin Regatta the City of Tualatin is once again bringing you the 
Regatta Medallion Hunt! A link to a series clue will be revealed on the City of Tualatin website and West Coast 
Giant Pumpkin Regatta Facebook page on 9/26, 10/3, 10/10, and 10/17. These clues are designed to lead 
treasure hunters toward a hidden medallion.  
 
The search will be for a 4-inch diameter bronze medallion engraved with the Regatta mascot (pictured above). 
On the back of the medallion is information on how to redeem the medallion for a bounty of rewards!  
 
What is the prize? 
The person who finds and returns the medallion will win a West Coast Giant Pumpkin Regatta swag bag. The 
prize will be awarded to the first person to find the medallion and follow the redemption information on the back 
of the medallion. There is only one prize, the grand prize. The medallion must be redeemed within 1 week of 
discovery. 
 
What do I need to find the medallion? 
The medallion is hidden on public property and is on the ground. No digging, climbing, or tools are necessary 
to retrieve it. The medallion will be within 300 feet of the location of the last clue. Please take care not to 
damage plants, grass, or other flora. All applicable laws and rules must be observed and failing to do so may 
result in disqualification. 
 
Who can participate? 
The medallion hunt is open to anyone other than City of Tualatin employees. Participation is voluntary and the 
City of Tualatin and its partners bear no legal or financial responsibility for your participation.  
 
When does the contest start and end? 
A clue will be revealed on 9/26, 10/3, 10/10, and 10/17. The contest will end when the medallion has been 
redeemed. Notice will appear on the Regatta Medallion webpage and on the West Coast Giant Pumpkin 
Regatta Facebook page when the medallion has been redeemed. If the medallion has not been found by 
midnight on October 24, 2024 the contest will officially end and the prize will not be awarded. 
 
When will the medallion be hidden? 
The medallion will be in place before the 4th clue is revealed. This will reduce the chance of someone 
stumbling upon it accidentally.  
 
Conflict Resolution 
In case of discrepancy about rules, the contest, or anything relating to the Medallion Hunt, the City of Tualatin’s 
Park and Recreation Manager shall make the ultimate and binding ruling. 
 
If you have questions about the Medallion Hunt rules email Heidi Marx at hmarx@tualatin.gov. No hints, tips or 
other such information will be provided.  
 
Good luck and happy hunting! 


